17th Januery, 1549,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 3rd instant, respecting the
Tug "SPARKLER", end in consequence of your remarks,
have to inform you thet the CLomuittee have glven
i nstructions for her cless to be deleted from the
Register Book.

In the circumstaences, I shall be glad
if you will inform the Owners accordingly.

Yours faitﬁfully,
Clerk to the
Classifics tion Commis bees

The Surveyors,
BELFAST.
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